
 

 

5/25/2017   Beach fill / Dunes Project Update 

 

The Army Corps informed The City of Margate the laying of the submerge line should begin the end 
of next week.  This line will be installed at Fredericksburg Avenue on the border with Ventnor.  Once 
the Hopper Dredge arrives, they will pump some sand (a couple of hundred feet) in that area before 
they begin moving north into Ventnor.  The area affected on Fredericksburg will be approximately 30' 
by 30'.  Once the equipment arrives, it will remain there until approximately September 20.  This will 
affect the residents of Fredericksburg Avenue and Andover Avenue for the duration of the project. 
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